
Do You Know the Beauty of Johnson Creek Greenway?

Hello Friends of Bandon Parks and Recreation!

We are writing on behalf of Friends of Bandon Parks and Recreation in
support of retaining Johnson Creek Greenway.

This is the lovely wetland green space just south of The Best Western hotel off Beach

 

http://fobr.com
mailto:friendsofbandonpr@gmail.com


Loop Road. The City of Bandon acquired the property about 3 years ago and its
future has not been officially determined.

Friends of Bandon Parks and Recreation (FOBPR) FOBPR.com an all-volunteer
organization supports Bandon Parks and Recreation in many ways. Currently,
Christine Hall, FOBPR president, has a meeting with the City of Bandon to discuss
the future of Johnson Creek Greenway.

We are advocating for the Greenway to remain a wetland for walking,
wildlife viewing, promotion of native plants, and outdoor education.

The community needs a decision on whether or not the property is to be sold.

The meeting with the city of Bandon is August 5 and in support of that, we are
distributing the attached informal petition to save this threatened wetland. We would
love for you to sign and share the copies of this petition and explanation letter with
friends and neighbors who live in or have homes in Bandon.

Print and distribute the letter and petition and return to us as soon as
possible. We will be taking it on my walks to share with neighbors, and we
hope you can do the same.

Thank you so much for your support and please contact me with any questions!

Laura Brownfield, Vice President of FOBPR





Please contact friendsofbandonpr@gmail.com for copies of the signature form and
letter if you cannot download.

Donate Now Via PayPal

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=WVQ8C36VTU94N


Proud to be a non-profit member

Click to Like us on FB

https://bandon.com/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100081330020272


Friends of Bandon Parks and Recreation (FOBPR) is a 501(c)(3) non-profit
organization.

Your donation is tax-deductible to the full extent allowable by law.

Our tax identification number is EIN 93-2761263. We are committed to sound fiscal
management, accountability, and transparency.

friendsofbandonpr@gmail.com

Website - FOBPR.com

FOBPR, 1130 Baltimore Ave SE # 2, Bandon, OR 97411
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